
Building a high quality health service for a healthier Ireland. 

CARE I COMPASSION I TRUST I LEARNING 

15 September 2017 

Mr. Kieran Lenihan, 
Clerk to the Committee, 
Committee of Public Accounts, 
Leinster House, 
Dublin 2. 

Re: Update on Deloitte Report 

Dear Mr Lenihan, 

Director General of the Health Service 
1st Floor, Dr. Steevens' Hospital, Dublin 8. Eircode 008 W2A8 

Tel: (01) 635 2000 Fax: (01) 635 221 1 Email: dgpa@hse.ie 

0 @dghealthservice 

Our Ref: TO'B/AOH 
DG Ref: 453868 

I refer to your recent correspondence seeking an update on dte current position regarding dte Deloitte 
report. 

I wish to advise that I will receive the Deloitte report today. I will need time to consider the report and I 
also intend seeking the consent of the Commission of Enquiry to share the report with the Committee. 

As soon as I have considered the report and provided d1e Conunission of Enquiry consents to my sharing 
it, I will submit the report to d1e Committee together with any observations I may have. 

Yours sincerely, 

----((_ 
Tony O'Brien 
Director General 
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